
Congratulations! 

APTA is the professional association for PTs, PTAs, and students 
and we just want to send a note congratulating you on your 
acceptance to a physical therapy program!

APTA’s mission is to build a community that advances the 
rofession of physical therapy to improve the health of society.

We provide resources to help our members thrive, advocate 
for consumers to have better access to care, and raise public 
awareness about the benefi ts of physical therapy.

Learn more about what we do at apta.org and ChoosePT.com.

You did it! Let’s celebrate!
Post a photo of yourself holding up the 
“Future PTA” sign, include the hashtag 
#FuturePTA, and tag @APTAStudents. 
You will be entered to win a $100 gift card 
from the APTA Store (store.apta.org). 
Drawings will be held every month from 
June-September 2022, so post early for 
more chances to win. 

While you’re online, connect with a community of more than 
100,000 physical therapists, physical therapist assistants, and 
students on social media:

@APTAStudents
@APTAStudents
APTAStudents
APTA




